
Pre-School Home Learning Activities for the Week beginning 4th January 2021                                                          Topic - Dinosaurs 

                                                                                                                   Why don’t you…….                                                                                         

We hope you have a good week. Please share photos of your fun and games with us and we’d love to hear how you’re getting on 😊  

Email us - caterpillars@shirley.cambs.sch.uk         

Share some stories  
We are going to begin our dinosaur topic with the story Dinosaur Starts School. You can listen to it here https://video.link/w/9nhDb  
Do you know any other dinosaur stories and do you have a favourite one?  
 

Learn this week’s rhyme  
Our rhyme this week is Dinosaur, Dinosaur. You can find it on the home learning page. What other rhymes do you know? What’s your favourite rhyme?  
 
Let’s learn to dance like a T-Rex?  https://video.link/w/YPiDb  Have fun!  
 

Size order some toys  
At pre-school we’ll be looking at the sizes of different dinosaurs. You can collect some objects, or dinosaurs if you have some, and talk about their sizes. Compare them to each other. Can 
you put them in size order? Which one is the biggest/smallest? Can find one that’s smaller/bigger?   
 

Practice counting   
At pre-school, when we practice counting, we remember our 3 rules.  
1 – If you can, line up the objects you want to count.  
2 – Say number names in the right order, starting with 1.  
3 – Say one number name for each item.  
Collect a few toys and practice counting, using our three rules.   
 

Take a look at some dinosaurs 
Find some pictures of dinosaurs. Have a look at, and compare, their features. For example, do they all walk on 2 legs? Do they have feathers? Are their teeth pointy and sharp? What 
colours are they? Are they all the same size? Do they eat the same things? You can use books, a computer and the television to discover more about dinosaurs. Find out some facts and let 
us know!  
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